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Lou Mansolillo

From: janice hannert <hcj132@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 2:32 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Oppose H8335

This is to Oppose H8335 which would require radon inspections. 
 
This proposal will not increase the housing supply or make the existing housing supply more affordable. 
 
Increasing the bureaucracy of managing and selling housing will only make housing more expensive to transfer. 
 
Enough already! The proposed attacks on housing in this legislative session have been overreach! 
 
Janice Hannert 


